
Date _____________________________________

To Whom It May Concern,

The House of Yahweh,  Abilene, Texas, is a Religious Organization recognized by the Internal 
Revenue Service of the United States of America with all Rights and Privileges inherent therein.

One of the most important doctrines of The House of Yahweh is obedience to our Creator, Whose 
Name is Yahweh, as can be found in any Bible dictionary. Through the Inspired Holy Scriptures, 
Yahweh has commanded His Feast days to be observed by His People. The House of Yahweh 
obeys these written commands. In Leviticus Chapter Twenty-three, one will find instructions to 
keep Yahweh’s Feasts. The Apostles, spoken of in the New Testament, also practiced and taught 
that these Feasts are to be kept, saying in I Corinthians 5:8, “Let us keep the Feast.”
	 Since this is an ordained Feast of Yahweh, I respectfully request that my child be allowed the 
privilege of excused absences and the opportunity to make up required homework. I realize this 
could be an added burden to your workload, but I sincerely appreciate your kind consideration 

in this important request.

My child, _______________________________________________________, will be absent from classes 
from ___________________________________________, 202________ through _________________________________
__________, 202________, to attend Yahweh’s Feast of _______________________________________ in 
Abilene, Texas.

My child will return to classes on _______________________________, 202______ to resume normal 
schoolwork.

Thanking you in advance.

________________________________________________________________
Parent

Yisrayl Hawkins
Pastor and Overseer of The House of Yahweh

 P.O. Box 2498, Abilene, Texas 79604
(325) 893-5899     (325) 672-5420
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